
 

To:        NH Medicaid Enrolled School Providers  

 

From:      New Hampshire Medicaid  

 

Date:       June 29, 2020 

 

Subject:   Override of timely filing requirements for Medicaid to Schools claims 

 

The NH Division of Medicaid Services and the Program Integrity Unit have instructed Conduent 

to override the one-year timely filing claims exception for claims submitted from School 

Provider Type 050 with dates of service beginning June 1, 2019 through December 31, 2019.  

For claims with dates of service during the identified period that were denied because of the 

timely filing exception, Conduent will adjust those claims and force the timely filing exception 

on the adjustments.  For any new claims that providers need to submit for these dates of service, 

Conduent will override the timely filing exception. 

 All claims with dates of service beginning June 1, 2019 through December 2019 must be 

submitted by 12/31/2020, as the override to the timely filing exemption will expire at that time.  

For any other exceptions that cause claims to be denied, it will remain the School District or its 

Billing Agent’s responsibility to review and follow up with Conduent as usual.  

 

 

 

  


